School of Law Faculty Meeting November 26, 1979 4:00 p.m., Conference Room

## MINUTES

Present: Adamson, Carbajal, Desiderio, W. Ellis, J. Ellis,

Fink, Goldberg, Gonzales, Hart, Hermann, MacPherson, Martinez, Minzner, Muir, Norwood, Occhialino, Otten, Senescu, Stelzner, Schwartz, Simson, Teitelbaum,

Valdez, Winograd.

The meeting was called to order by Dean Desiderio; minutes of the meeting of November 12, 1979, were approved. The following motion, made earlier by the Curriculum Committee, was taken from the table: The Faculty agrees in principle with the Curriculum Proposal, which was discussed at the retreat in Taos.

A lengthy discussion followed. Among the subjects discussed were: the extent and nature of the commitment implied in the motion; the place of Advocacy, if any, in the proposed first year curriculum; the importance of continuing the support function now provided by the Programmed Studies; whether the proposed third year component could be accomplished in a school setting.

Vote was taken and the motion passed.

Professor Schwartz asked when the Faculty would reconsider the 55 minute hour. It was agreed that this subject would be raised at the next Faculty meeting after it had been discussed by the student body. The next meeting will be held on December 9.

There being no further business, Dean Desiderio declared the meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Willis H. Ellis Acting Secretary